
 
 
Summary Feedback for South Gloucestershire Safeguarding Adults Board (SAB) 8th Sept. 2016 
 
Minutes of 9th June 2016: 
 
These minutes were agreed.  All the actions had been completed or well underway.   
 
Quality Assurance Sub-Group:   
 
The group has now finalised the new data reporting system and the Q1 results will go to December SAB 
along with the multi-agency audit which will be completed at next QA sub-group meeting on 3rd November. 
 
Training Sub-Group:    
 

 Joint conference with Bristol being held on 11th October 2016.  Details will be sent out  
13th September 2016. 

 Continue to explore variety of ways of delivering training. 

 Develop the website as a resource library. 
 
Communications Sub-Group:  
 

 Feedback on ‘Stop adult abuse week’. 

 Board voted on new logos for Safeguarding Adults Board and Safeguarding Children’s Board. 
 
Policy Update:  
 

 Organisational Safeguarding practice guidance agreed with minor changes.  TOR presented. 
 
Safeguarding Adult Reviews Sub-Group 
 

 This group met for first time in July 2016. 

 Notification of 4 deaths of women at Eastwood Park Prison and clarification of adult safeguarding 
relationship with prisons. 

 SCIE methodology training agreed for 2 board members. 
 
Strategic/Working Plan: 
 
Specific item about support/work with perpetrators deferred to next meeting.  Otherwise on track. 
 
Board Manager/Budget Update: 
 
Board agreed the development of a joint Board Manager (position is for 2 years) with Safeguarding 
Children’s Board, and Budget for 2016/17 and initial funding from Better Care Fund. 
 
Making Safeguarding Personal: 
 

 Feedback from first year’s questionnaire for service users was presented. 

 Option of following up with more in depth interviews to be discussed by Sub-group Chairs. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

National and Local Updates:   
 

 SA Boards Consortium meeting 07.09.2016 – details to be provided for next SAB. 

 Effective April 2017 Sirona no longer providing services to B&NES – will move to Virgin and this will 
have implications for representation at various meetings including SAB. 

 The Police and Crime Commissioner's draft Police and Crime Plan features vulnerability as a 
central priority. The public consultation is now closed and the final plan is expected in October -  
http://www.avonandsomerset-pcc.gov.uk/News-and-Events/News-Archive/2016/June/PCC-
launches-'your-policing-priorities'-consultation.aspx . 

 South Glos CCG working closer with Bristol and North Somerset CCG’s. 
 

 
AOB: None 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 The next meeting will be held on 8th December 2016 at 9.30 a.m. 
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